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NABL Sends Suggestions for COVID-19 Relief to Congress &
Treasury.
Today NABL sent a letter to Congress and the Treasury as they continue to develop additional
legislative and regulatory initiatives to provide economic stimulus and fiscal relief as a result of the
economic impact of the COVID-19 pandemic.

This letter follows up on our March 22, 2020 letter in which we identify proposals that will allow
state and local governments to access much needed capital now, while also mitigating damages
affecting our nation in the longer term.

Today’s letter provides a more robust explanation of how certain proposals will assist in getting our
nation through these uncertain times.

You can find NABL’s letter here.

Please send this letter to your Representative and Senators: As Congress continues to work on
the next stimulus package, it is imperative that they hear from you. Please forward this letter on
NABL’s behalf to demonstrate strength in our advocacy efforts.

If you do not know who your representatives in Congress are, you can find your House
representative here and Senator here.

For any questions, please contact Jessica Giroux, Director of Governmental Affairs at
jgiroux@nabl.org, (518) 469-1565.
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